
Diamond Williams 080a(A - 
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) [rh0582@att.com] 
Wednesday, April 13, 201 1 8:46 AM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Jeff Bates 
Withdrawal 080264-TP 

Attachments: img-412144025-0001 .pdf 

img-41214402 
1001.pdf (325 KI 

-----Original Message----- 
From: OM?' 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12,201 1 3:40 PM 
To: YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox Workcentre 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Workcentre. 

Number of Images: 1 
Attachment File Type: PDF 

Device Name: Workcentre 5225A 
Device Location: 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://wvw.xerox.com/ 
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at&t Jerry 0. Hendrix 
Vice Presldent 
Regulatory Relations 

AT&T Florida T: 850.577.5550 
150 South Monroe Street F: 850.224.5073 
Suite 400 jerry.hendrix@att.com 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 www.att.com 

April 11, 201 1 

Mrs. Ann Cole 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: 080264 -TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, lnc. d/b/a AT&T 
Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast AT&T Florida for approval of Resale 
Agreement with Universal Telecom, Inc. 

Dear Mrs. Cole: 

On May 7, 2008, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a ATBT 
Southeast [AT&T Florida] filed for an approval of the resale agreement with Universal 
Telecom, lnc. 

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. Due to the completion of the CLEC 
Exiting Process, the Resale agreement has been terminated as of March 18, 201 1. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Yant at (850) 
577-5551. 

Vice President Regulatory Relations 


